
TSCNA IV Committee Planning Meeting Minutes 

June 10, 2006 – Ashley’s House 

 

 

To summarize – THE MESSAGE WAS CARRIED!!! 
 
The Hospitality Suite ended up costing us very little (less than $100) – the money we 
brought in covered most all that we spent and the groups volunteering to provide meals 
and workers was very successful!! 
 
There was some merchandise left, which we gave to Amarillo for fundraising purposes.  
They sold some pre-registrations on Sunday – those numbers are listed in the final 
Treasurer report. 
 
The deposits made were reported and are listed in the final Treasurers Report. 
 
Steve will be taking all the finalized reports and archives to the Advisory Board in Austin 
on June 24. 
 
We didn’t sell all the banquet tickets and therefore took a hit on that – we were locked 
into a certain number per the hotel contract. 
 
There are openings on the Advisory Board for those that want to be a part of the 
workings of the State Convention. 
 
Everyone worked hard, did a great job and we all love one another in the end…  Most 
importantly – THE MESSAGE WAS CARRIED!!!! 

 

In loving service, 
Jenny M. 
 
 


